PETITIONS
NOISE AND AIR POLLUTION FROM THE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT

A petition was received from residents regarding concerns about noise and air pollution from the
wastewater treatment plant.

The Board decided to request that officers report back on the reasons why the smell from the
wastewater treatment plant appears to be worse than normal at the moment.

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005


Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


